Highland Lodge #762 216 E. Washington St. Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Nov Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

Our October stated meeting went very well. With the help of Bob Cross and Matthew Cates, we were able to open lodge. I thank you both for being there. We had a nice lasagna dinner before lodge.

As part of our Lodge business, Rick Eby PM presented a 50-year service award to Jack Glass, Secretary of Highland Lodge. Jack has been our Secretary for a long time and we appreciate his contributions over the years. This was a well-deserved award, but I wish more members were in attendance to help Jack share this special award.

This is only the second award I have seen in my six years as a Mason. For all of you other Lodge members who have received a 50-year award, my thanks and congratulations go out to you. As far as I am concerned, you have made your family members proud!

Steve Tegtmeyer WM